
Dear Parents, 

As our children engage more with the online world, it is vital to ensure they do so safely. Below 

are some guidelines to help you foster safe internet usage: 

1. Open Communication 

Encourage your child to talk about their online experiences and any concerns they may have. 

2. Set Clear Rules 

Establish family rules regarding internet use, including time limits and acceptable online 

behavior. 

3. Monitor Online Activity 

Keep computers in shared spaces and monitor your child's internet activity without being 

intrusive. 

4. Use Parental Controls 

Utilize parental control software to limit access to inappropriate content. 

5. Educate About Privacy 

Teach your child the importance of not sharing personal information, including their full name, 

address, and phone number. 

6. Encourage Critical Thinking 

Help them understand the difference between reliable information and misinformation online. 

7. Discuss Cyberbullying 

Make sure they know the signs of cyberbullying and how to report it if they encounter it. 

Thank you for your commitment to ensuring a safe digital environment for our children. 

Sincerely, 

Your Name 

Your Position 


